

July 9, 2019

Mary Ann Gemmill, Superintendent CHRISTIAN COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 200 Glass Avenue Hopkinsville, KY 42240

RE:

Drainage Easement Request/Property on Country Club Lane and Lafayette Road

Dear Ms. Gemmill:

The City of Hopkinsville, acting through their agent, the Hopkinsville Surface and Stormwater Utility (HSSWU), is requesting a drainage easement on Christian County Public School's property. The requested drainage easement will allow the HSSWU to address a drainage problem which has existed at the corner of Country Club Lane and Lafayette Road for years. I have attached a plat depicting the location of the easement along school board property.

Mr. Brad Hawkins has advised us that the school board will need to grant said easement. As such, I would request being placed on your next school board agenda to present the project. I will also be available to meet with any members prior to the meeting to answer any questions.

Please let me know when we can expect to attend the school board meeting.

Thank you for your time and cooperation.

With Kindest Regards,

Steven R. Bourne, AICP

Director

Attachment:

Plat

C:

Mayor Carter Hendricks

Troy Body, CAO

Kelley Workman, Chair - HSSWU Jack Lackey, Attorney – CCPS HSSWU Board Members "The Pit" Drainage File

Brad Hawkins